Subj:

ANSWERS to 3 IMPORTANT (but short) PR's from Athens

Date:

11/19/2005 10:19:35 AM Central Standard Time

From: To: scott.mccracken@iteams.org scott.mccracken@iteams.org

Dear Praying Friends,

Many have asked. Here are the answers (thus far) to the prayer requests below that I sent out on Oct. 11th...

- 1. The mentally disturbed man's name is Nasrellah. He still comes from time to time. Up to now, he has caused NO more problems. However, beyond that we desire to see him healed and delivered. Thanks for your continued prayers for him.
- 2. The Helping Hands board of directors met with the local Athens government to request a building. They politely told us that if they had such a facility as we want they would use it for themselves. We will continue to trust God for His provision in His way and in His timing. Thanks for your continued prayers for this.
- 3. To be honest, we have not YET seen (with our physical eyes) any breakthrough among the Arabic and African Muslims in Athens. This is a continuing prayer request. However, Persian Muslims continue to be open and turning to Jesus! Please pray for an older Sudanese man with whom some of us have been sharing. His name is Mr. Ali and he is very educated, influential in the Sudanese community here, and becoming a good friend. Unfortunately, while he is respectful and polite, he is not very open to the Gospel (though he knows very much about it). Neither is he committed to Islam. Thanks for your continued prayers for him and this ministry.

We appreciate you,

Scott & Vicki McCracken Panagiotou 3 Papagou 15669 Athens/GREECE

(30) 210-65-28-191

E-mail: scott.mccracken@iteams.org

Web pages:

www.ITRefMin.org (click "Teams", then click "Athens")

www.iteams.org

----Original Message----

From: Scott McCracken [mailto:scott.mccracken@iteams.org]

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2005 10:48 PM

To: Scott McCracken (E-mail)

Subject: 3 IMPORTANT (but short) PR's from Athens

Dear Praying Friends,

PLEASE pray concerning the following...

- 1. There is a refugee from Afghanistan who is mentally disturbed and has been causing many problems. We need WISDOM in how to do deal with him because he has demonstrated violent tendencies.
- 2. Our local Helping Hands Board of Directors is going to visit with the Deputy Mayor of Athens on Oct. 19th in order to request that the government give us a building for our ministry. Please pray that we would be granted

FAVOR IN THEIR EYES.

3. We are in the month of Ramadan, when Muslims fast from sunup to sundown. Some can be more spiritually sensitive during this time. Pray for SPIRITUAL BREAKTHROUGH, especially among ARABIC MUSLIM refugees. If the Lord would lead you to fast some days while you pray, that would be great.

Thanks for standing with us. We NEED you!

In the Vine and In the Vineyard,

Scott & Vicki McCracken Panagiotou 3 Papagou 15669 Athens/GREECE

(30) 210-65-28-191

E-mail: scott.mccracken@iteams.org

Web pages:

www.ITRefMin.org (click "Teams", then click "Athens")

www.iteams.org